
Christmas gift give-away with UCI 

Thank	you	very	much	for	wanting	to	partner	with	us	in	sharing	the	gospel	with	the	children	
of	our	community!	This	is	one	of	our	favorite	programs	since	it	brings	such	joy	to	many	
people.	I	want	everyone	to	know	the	costs	that	are	involved.	Please	read	the	instructions	
carefully	before	committing	to	the	program.	If	you	decide	not	to	participate,	that	is	not	a	
problem.	Do	what	you	are	able	to	do.	We	appreciate	all	your	help!	 

Costs:	The	gifts	are	placed	in	a	2-gal.	ziplock	bag	and	need	to	be	shipped	to	our	address:		

Mompremiers	
3170	Airmans	Dr	
Unit	1072—UCI	
Fort	Pierce,	FL	34946	 

These	boxes	may	be	shipped	via	USPS,	UPS,	Fed	Ex,	or	hand-carried	to	this	address.	
After	the	boxes	are	sent,	you	also	need	to	send	$2.50/lb.	to	UCI	for	the	international	
shipping	and	customs.		This	check	should	be	made	out	to	UCI	with	a	note	in	the	memo	that	
states	that	it	is	for	shipping/customs	and	your	name	or	your	organization’s	name.	The	
check	can	be	mailed	to:	 

UCI	;	PO	Box	51;	Orange	City,	IA	 

Pictures:	Now	that	you	know	all	the	costs,	you	can	decide	if	you	would	like	to	participate.	
The	next	step	is	to	decide	how	many	children	you	would	like	sponsor.	I	will	take	pictures	of	
the	children	and	send	a	link	to	a	shared	google	photos	album.	I	will	have	the	name,	gender	
and	age	of	the	child	in	the	captions	of	the	photoa.	I	encourage	you	to	print	2	pictures—one	
to	be	placed	facing	outwards	in	the	gift	for	the	child	and	one	for	your	refrigerator	so	that	
you	can	pray	for	the	child	during	the	season.	 

Gifts:	Many	people	ask	me	what	are	good	things	to	put	into	the	gifts.	I	would	like	you	to	put	
a	copy	of	the	Christmas	Story	in	each	gift.		I	have	this	available	in	the	link	below.		I	have	3	
different	versions	for	you	to	choose.		The	kids	also	treasure	a	picture	of	your	family,	but	
this	is	only	optional.		The	kids	would	appreciate	anything	you	put	in	the	gifts,	but	I	noticed	
that	a	combination	of	practical	(hygienic	or	school	supplies	or	clothing)	and	fun	gifts	is	a		
good	choice.	Here	are	some	favorites—just	a	couple	of	ideas:	 

*Boys—soccer	balls/air	pumps,	sunglasses,	little	cars,	other	balls,	caps,	wrapped	food/candy,	
*Girls—dolls	with	long	hair,	hair	accessories,	games,	coloring	books,	wrapped	food/candy	 

I	will	be	sending	pictures	back	to	you	of	the	children	receiving	their	gifts.	Please	don’t	hesitate	to	
ask	me	any	other	questions	that	you	have.	

Thank	you!	  Kristie	Mompremier 


